
 

 

 

 
 

Wednesday, 26th July 2023 

Stewards’ Notice 
Allegations of ill-treatment of greyhounds 
Greyhound Racing SA Limited (GRSA) today opened an Inquiry relating to allegations of ill-
treatment of greyhounds on a property of a registered person. 

On Wednesday 26th July 2023, GRSA integrity and welfare officers attended a property of a registered 
person, in relation to allegations that a person or persons ill-treated a greyhound or greyhounds at the 
property, in recent times. 

Officers conducted a full kennel inspection in relation to the inquiry. 

The registrations of two people have been suspended, pending the outcome of the inquiry that will be 
continued and determined on dates to be fixed.  Further, by operation of the local rules, the property 
now cannot be used to train greyhounds. 

 


